
OFFICE OF THE DEAN STUDENTS WELFARE 
VEER SURENDRA SAI UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY, BURLA 

 

No. VSSUT/DSW/ 798/2019       Date:10.08.2019 

N O T I C E 

 

To avoid congestion during the reporting to the Hall of Residences of 1st year B.Tech /B.Arch. 

students, are advised to come in staggered manner. Top 50% of the serial list of all Hall of Residence 

should report on 13th and rest on 14th of August, 2019. 

 

 

Sd./- 

Dean, Students’ Welfare 

MEMO No. VSSUT/DSW/   799 (10) /2019     Date:10.08.2019 

Copy to: 

1. University Notice Board/DSW/Notice Board. 

2. Warden Anuradha/Pulastya & Marichi Hall of Residence are requested to ensured that the 

students have paid the requisite fees. 

3. Dean, F&P with a request to upload this notice in the university website. 

4. Dean, Academic Affairs for information. 

5. Registrar/PA to VC for kind information of Vice Chancellor. 

 

 

Dean, Students’ Welfare 

 


